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Burst into Spring 

SSSSaturday, March 22nd, 22 members of 

the Model T Club “burst into Spring” with a 
visit to the Chudnow Museum of 
Yesteryear, at 839 North 11th Street, 
Milwaukee.  In attendance were Lance and 
Paula Pauley, Mark and Marge Kranz, 
Maynard Knudson, Jim and Cheryl Oliva, 
Sharon Venski, Ruth Wegener, Bob and Alice Wirth, Frank and Kris Imp, Ross and Gloria Arnold, John and 
Marylou Gelfer, Mike Zahorik, Nancy and Frank Daily, and Erv and Mickey Wilkowski.  It was a chilly day, but 
we were all excited to see what “yesteryear” would be all about. 
Those of us who have been accused by spouses or family members of “never throwing things out” and being 
“junk collectors” (or less polite terms) were fully vindicated when we saw how well Mr. Avrum “Abe” 
Chudnow’s similar tendencies resulted in this wonderful museum.  The focus of the displays were Milwaukee 
in the 1920s and early 30s.  We saw a replica of Dr. Joseph Eisenburg’s clinic on the second floor, where in 
the 1920s and 30s he did examinations, surgeries, and X-rays.  Although we did not see the third floor, we 
were informed that some unlucky dogs, cats, and rabbits served as Dr. Eisenburg’s “guinea pigs” for various 
surgical techniques that he needed practice with.  On a lighter note, we next (Go to P.14)  


